

VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS AUXILIARY MEMBERSHIP SURVEY



WE WERE ASKED WHAT THE MEMBERSHIP FEELS ABOUT CONVENTION AND SEVERAL OTHER AREAS OF THE VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS AUXILIARY. SO BELOW ARE THE QUESTIONS WE WOULD LIKE YOUR VIEWS/COMMENTS ON. Thank you.

| 1. | The length of meetings |
|----|--|
| 2. | How would you like to receive Auxiliary Awards at Convention? a. Come across the stage |
| | b. In a packet from your District President |
| | c. In the mail |
| 3. | Cost of Mid-Winter or Convention |
| 4. | What would you like to see at Mid-Winter Convention? |
| 5. | What would you like to see at Dept. Convention? |
| 6. | What could we do to improve the meetings |
| 7. | Why do you attend the meetings? |
| 8. | Do you like the booklet you receive at Registration that has the space to write awards in that is presented at the Convention? YES NO |

PLEASE LIST ANY OTHER COMMENTS OR CONCERNS and IDEAS YOU MAY HAVE BELOW:

RETURN THIS FORM TO:

Thank you
for your

Feedback

Jackie Gregory, VFWA Dept. Secretary W5463 Apple Ave Medford, WI 54451

Email: jackie.g@tds.net

NOT LATER THAN JANUARY 20, 2022